
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
14/22 19 April 2022 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – TAI JIN HOUSE ROAD 
 

ANZAC DAY 
 

Closure Date 25th APRIL 2022 
 

In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA CI) notice is 
hereby given for the temporary closure of the road to Tai Jin House for the ANZAC 
Day Ceremony held at the Smith Point Gun precinct on 25th April 2022 
 
The road closure for non-essential vehicles, is to provide safer access to and from 
the Ceremony for pedestrians, and Shire Community Bus which has been made 
available to transport the mobility impaired and others requiring assistance from 
0510hrs from Flying Fish Cove. 
 
The Road closure will be between the hours of 0430hrs and 0900hrs 
                                                                 
For further information please contact the Manager Community Services Olivier Lines 
on 9164 8300 Ext 233 or Mob: 0439 215 096 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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